
Are you a business  
looking to do 
something amazing  
in these difficult 
times for a fantastic 
local charity?

We are eternally grateful to the team 
at Children’s Hospice South West  
and everyone who helps to raise  
money for families like ours. 

To find out more or sign up to  
this exciting opportunity visit  
www.chsw.org.uk/businessclub

We’re looking for 100 companies  
to be part of this special new network 
and we’d love you to be among them!

Build connections, raise awareness of 
your business and, crucially, help make 
a difference for local children with  
life-limiting illnesses and their families. 
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